
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 7 November 2023 

Dear Parents 

I am writing to inform you that we have scheduled in our fifth Inset day, for staff on 

Friday 24 November 2023.  

This means that the school will be closed to pupils on that day and there will not be 

any lessons taking place, or work set online. I do appreciate that this is relatively short 

notice however I hope that you will have sufficient time to make arrangements for 

your children for the 24 November. 

All of our other Inset days were in the school calendar at the beginning of the year. 

We have another one scheduled for the Monday following the February half term 

break. 

We do have U12 rugby fixtures scheduled for the 24 November and they will be taking 

place as planned. If your son is picked to play in the game then they will be asked to 

arrive at school by 12.30pm, in school uniform, and they will then go to the fixture. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Adrian Laing 

Headteacher 

 

 


